
Non-Law Students Enrollment in Law Courses 
 
In general, the law school does not permit non-law students to enroll in law courses. The 
following exceptions apply:  
 
1) Honors College students may take part in the School of Law/Honors College partnership 
program 
 
2) Students in the Joint JD/Masters in Accountancy or Tax programs may enroll in 
appropriate courses related to that program. 
 
3) Students may enroll in a law course cross-listed in another department as permitted by 
the other department. 
 
4) Graduate students in a degree program at the University of Mississippi may request 
permission to enroll in a law course.  The Associate Dean for Academic Affairs may grant 
these requests after consultation with and agreement from the instructor for the course. 
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